
Steel City Mennonite Church 
Mid-Week Connection 

April 22, 2015 

A Special “Thank you” to the members of the Worship Team who have blessed us each evening of the reVIVE meetings.  Also, a 
thank you to Ron Faust and Eric Schoch who ministered among us operating the audio and video each evening.  Thank you again!! 

The Men's Fishing Trip is coming up this Saturday (April 25th).  If you have not signed up and would still like to go, please contact 
Mark Walters or Kevin Olsen as soon as possible.  Please be prompt and arrive at church by 4:45 a.m.  We are expecting to get back 
to Steel City around 4:30 p.m.  If you haven't paid the $70 yet, you may either bring it Saturday morning or drop it in the offering on 
Sunday, marked as Men's Fishing Trip.  If interested, here are some additional details:  Boat name: Mi-Jo; Location:  Atlantic Highlands 
Municipal Harbor, 2 Simon Lake Drive, Atlantic Highlands, NJ 07716; Expected weather for Saturday:  High of 61 degrees and 
sunshine!! 

Sunday Evening’s “Can of Worms” will focus on why modesty is controversial.  Hint: It’s not just a woman’s issue.  Join the 
discussion Sunday at 6 p.m. 

Church Council meets next Monday night at 7 p.m. in the Chapel. 

Meet for Weekly Koffee and Konversation at the Hellertown Diner on Tuesday mornings at 8:00 a.m.  Come and enjoy a great time 
of fellowship together!   

Next Wednesday is the Good News Club/Youth Group Family Picnic at Louise W. Moore County Park from 5:30-7:30 p.m.  This will 
be a time of fellowship, games and fun together!!  If your family is planning to attend, please sign up on the sheet in the foyer to let us 
know for our planning and also to sign up to bring a side dish or dessert.  See Tara Willard is you need directions. 

Our Quarterly Business Meeting is Sunday, May 3, during the Sunday School hour.  Everyone is encouraged to attend. 

Our annual Women's Banquet is on Wednesday, May 6.  This will be a catered event here at the church.  The cost is $10.  If you 
would like to attend, please sign up on the sheet in the foyer.  Invite family and friends! 

Attention all Ladies!  The Fellowship Commission would like to invite you to a Bridal Shower for Vivi Christogianni (Aaron 
Kochsmeier’s fiancé) on Sunday, May 17, immediately following Sunday School.  A light lunch will be served.  Vivi is registered at Bed, 
Bath and Beyond and at Macy’s. 

There are Three Prayer Pal cards left.  If you are willing to pray for an additional child, please contact Tara Willard. 

Lehigh Valley Christian High School, a fully accredited 9th-12th grade program, is accepting applications for the 2015-16 school 
year. Applications are available online at www.lvchs.org/admissions/application or by calling 610-403-1000. Leading the way in 
Christian education for the 21st century, LVCHS seeks to equip students to think biblically and function purposefully in society. 

Mennonite World Conference Assembly Pennsylvania 2015 (Harrisburg, July 21-25) will be the largest gathering of global 
Anabaptists held in the United States for at least the next 24-30 years.  For some, this will be a “once in a lifetime” event to attend.  
They are currently taking reservations for daily registrants.  The fee for each day is $120, which includes two meals and parking.  
Another option available to us is to share a full time registration ($595). This would mean sharing the “badge” from one day to the next.  
Please indicate your potential interest in attending by signing up on the sheet in the foyer. 

Sign up for SCMC Text Messaging Program to receive prayer concerns, cancellations or other church family items in a more timely 
manner.  You will need to opt-in to this program.  You opt-in by texting the keyword SCMC to 313131 from your cell phone.  FYI, you 
may receive a text in response when you go to set this up saying that there is a charge for these texts.  This means, like any other text 
you receive, if you have unlimited texting, there is no additional charge, but if you pay by the text, you will be charged for these texts 
also.    

Next Week’s ESV Study Bible Reading Plan:  April 26, Psalm 116, Leviticus 22:17-33, Isaiah 28, Ephesians 1; April 27, Psalm 117, 
Leviticus 23, Isaiah 29:1-30:17, Ephesians 2; April 28, Psalm 118, Leviticus 24, Isaiah 30:18-32:20, Ephesians 3; April 29, Psalm 
119:1-88, Leviticus 25, Isaiah 33-34, Ephesians 4:1-16; April 30, Psalm 119:89-176, Leviticus 26, Isaiah 35, Ephesians 4:17-32; May 1, 
Psalm 120, Leviticus 27, Isaiah 36-37, Ephesians 5:1-21; May 2, Psalm 121, Numbers 1, Isaiah 38, Ephesians 5:22-6:9. 

This Week:  Nursery Staff, Tiffany Faust, Lisa Walters, Alyssa Richards; Greeters, Guy & Becky Lesser; Worship Team Leader, 
Dan Reed; Ushers, Neal Kempf, Harold Lehman, Tim Walters, Chip Shimko, Bob Kemmerer; Children’s Message, Lisa Walters. 

Please Pray For . . . Phillip & Betsy Rhodes Fisher, preparing to leave this summer to serve through Rosedale Mennonite Missions 
in Morocco; Bart & Jessica Tossenou, and their work in China; Nicolas & Jennifer Haddad, serving in Lebanon; Bob and Emily 
Walters, as are cruising; Jessica Bergey, as she is hiking the Appalachian trail; Samantha Feenstra; Frank & Cathy Fodero; and 
Tim & Amy Frace. 


